
Westfield Drive Culvert, May 2nd, 2019. 
 
The Westfield Drive Culvert project is progressing. The project bid opening was held on 
April 24th, 2019. The apparent low bidder was Kenefick Corporation out of Quincy 
Mass. Kenefick has been vetted and insurance certificates, payment and insurance 
bonds have been requested by the Town. The Notice of Contract Award will be 
authorized by the Board of Selectmen and signed by the Town Administrator Monday, 
May 13th. Upon signature the Town will move forward with a Notice to Proceed, it will 
take approximately one month to complete that process (June 2019). From that date the 
contractor has a 5 month project completion time with a 4 week on-site time frame.  
 


